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On September 17, 2022, Shine City Project cleaned up at Duck Creek Trailhead at Wetlands Park!  

 

We had thirteen volunteers with one joining us for the first time!  

 

Our volunteers joined the Wetlands: Hands On! event by picking up litter along the nearby wash for 

International Coastal Cleanup Day.  

 

 
 

There was an assortment of items in the area including some sports balls, a bean bag chair, a door, and a 

portable basketball hoop.  

 

With the help of all volunteers from other groups, organizations, and individuals, over 2,400 pounds of 

trash was removed from the area! 


